
 

YNAF Film Makers needed! 
  

The Young Norfolk Arts Festival is looking for people to film its fantastic week 
of activities, so everyone gets to see what an amazing event it is. 

  
We are looking for a small group of young people aged 16 and over to work 

with BBC producers and film makers on documenting the Festival. 
Experience would be great, but training will be given for beginners. Enthusiasm 

essential! 
  

You will be expected to attend a one-day training session during the May Bank 
Holiday and then work with a team to come up with film ideas that you go out 

and capture during the YNAF week. 
Your film will go on the YNAF website to keep people in touch with the 
excitement of the week as it unfolds. All equipment will be provided. 

  
If you are interested in taking part you need to contact Lucy Farrant, the YNAF 
Coordinator on enquiries@ynaf.org.uk  BY 5pm on 23rd February 2015 with: 

 

 Your CV giving details of any relevant experience (but don’t worry if you 
don’t have any). 

 

 A brief explanation (no more than 300 words) of why you want to join 
the scheme. 

 

 Your current email address which must be one you check regularly. 
 

The applications will be assessed after 23rd February and all applicants will be 
told as soon as possible after that date whether they have been selected for 

interview. 
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